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Dear , 06/14/2013

An autumnal equinox! A full moon! A high tide! 
The 15th birthday of the Labyrinth Society! The 
first TLS annual fall Gathering held outside the 
United States!What is the probability of all of these 
high energy events aligning and occurring at the same 
time?  Well, this year they are. When will you add your 
energy and intention as well by registering to attend the 
2013 TLS Annual Gathering? 

Bracketed by a full moon and the Autumnal Equinox, 
this year’s Gathering is September 19-21 at Tigh-Na-
Mara Spa Resort & Conference Centre near Parksville on 
Vancouver Island, British Columbia, Canada. Including 
pre-Gathering and post-Gathering events, activities are 
scheduled for September 16-22. Using the theme, 
“Labyrinths for Global Healing, Landscapes for the Soul,” 
the TLS Gathering Committee and the Vancouver Island 
Local Planning Committee have put together an 
outstanding schedule of speakers, presenters, events 
and activities, but also with time to renew old 
friendships and meet new labyrinth friends.

Registration is open. Detailed information is in the 
Gathering section of the TLS website. Admittedly this 
year’s Gathering is a little more expensive than previous 
Gatherings and getting there might be more of an 
adventure than in past years, primarily due to the venue 
and the geographic location. I think this year’s 
Gathering will be worth the stretch. Be sure you 
register by June 30 to get the early-bird 
registration discount of $100.

Don’t forget, a valid passport is required for 

 

Kay Kinneavy <kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
To: LNN Announcements <announcements@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
President John Rhodes Wants To Know: "Will I see you?"

 

June 14, 2013  12:48 PM

http://labyrinthsociety.org/manager/insert.php?id=646&action=view_via_web/1388-8f540c68dd79b79d5f9f274741774ef4
http://labyrinthsociety.org/tracker/2067/0
http://labyrinthsociety.org/tracker/2068/0


everyone who is not a resident of Canada.  This 
includes U.S. citizens.

I am looking forward to seeing you in September on 
Vancouver Island!

John W. Rhodes, Ph.D.
President,
The Labyrinth Society
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